7/18/2020 Minutes from SM Band Booster Meeting- Lorie Marnell Recording Secretary
Meeting start at 7:03 P.M.
Attendees: Lee Cheek, Norma Hough, Terra Ayers, Lorie Marnell, Abigail Shimel, Christina Bentley, Dana, Dirk Kraushaar, Jackie Detzel, Karen Zimmerman, Kristina, M Sliger, Phil Anderson, Steve Zimmerman, Tara Fritz, The Paynes, Donn Marcus, Amy Chandler
June Minutes were read by Lorie Marnell and approved by the group.
Treasurer’s Report: 34,060.67 reported.  An instrument return is being processed which will credit the account 165.00 which in turn will create a balance of 34,225.67.
Group accepted report.
Mr. Cheek’s insights:
Currently in Phase 2 as following WVSAA guidelines.  This will continue until 
July 24, 2020.  Pods of 10, 25 person limit, temperature checks are being done.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We then go into a dead period until August 17th, 2020.  Practices cannot be longer than 3 hours a day.  Football schedule has been removed on the band website since it is no longer correct.  Football games cannot start until September 3, 2020.  Band and cheerleaders are encouraged NOT to travel.  Waiting on guidelines to see if band can play at home games.  Regionals not looking good at this point.  
Fees: $482.50 staff fees this year for band camp. Initially Yours priced a track suit to be worn instead of band uniform for football games at 80.00 plus hat.
Physicals are REQUIRED by August 17, 2020.  Please turn forms into Mr. Cheek.
Old Business:
Tara Fritz spoke of Regionals which does not look good this Fall.  One idea is to send out letters requesting donations BUT informing businesses that the event may not happen but their donations are still much needed and appreciated.  
Brian gave insight about the concession stands.  Currently not allowed in the buildings.  Permits were issued July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 from Health Dept.  Mr. Cheek received from Mr. Comer.
Fundraising was presented by Dana.  She offered the idea of selling masks or gators with the cardinal logo.  She has a company in mind that can make these items.  Checking on if this fundraiser is doable and not taken by another group.
Senior Recognition was spoken by Kristin.  Recognitions may need to be done from the stands.
Mention of band fees with talking of past fees of 200.00 with able to work off 150.00.  Waiting on another quote for a total of 2 for track suites before band fee will be determined.  NO certain shoes will be required for Fall as of now.
Another meeting may be scheduled if important news needs to be shared.
Next Meeting August 20, 2020 at 7P.M.
Adjourned @ 8:16 P.M.
